
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2003 
 
 
 
Ms. Lisa Cooper, Supervisor I 
Office of the Solicitor, 15th. Judicial Circuit 
P. O. Box 1276 
Conway, S.C.  29528 
 
Re.: State v. David McMenanin 
 Extradition 
 
 
 Dear Ms. Cooper: 
 
 Per your request, I am returning the extradition request package on David 
McMenanin.  It is my understanding that the Department of Probation, Parole, and 
Pardon Services no longer desires to pursue this extradition and their case has been 
closed.  Thank you for your cooperation and I look forward to working with you in the 
future.  If I can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to call me at 803-734-5283.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert E. Merritt 
Extraditions 
 
Cc: June Lambert, Horry County Sheriff’s Office 
 J.W. Martin, Fugitive Investigator, SCDPPPS      


